






JANUARY 2023 HIGH SCHOOL BOARD REPORT

STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFFING)
Staffing
We are fully staffed!

Special Education Professional Development
On Thursday, January 5, all instructors took part in a four-hour professional development event that focused on special education. 
 Topics included special education law, the ins and outs of resource at Central Nine, a disabilities overview, and breakout sessions on
Universal Design for Learning, Autism, and Social Emotional Learning.

Qmlativ
Next school year, we will be transitioning to Qmlativ, a newer version of Skyward, our current student information system.  Mr. Rob Taylor
and Mr. Mike Quaranta have been working with Qmlativ representatives and participating in online training to prepare for the launch. 
 Instructors will begin online training this semester.  Our official rollover will take place at the end of June.

Prospective Student Open House
Our second Prospective Student Open House is scheduled for Thursday, January 26.  Student Services Coordinators have been promoting
the event with our partner schools and our social media pages have been advertising the event.  

Evaluation
Formal observations by Mr. Joe Preda and Mr. Mike Quaranta continue.
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STUDENT SERVICES
12/1                National Guard visit in Commons
12/2                Recruitment Presentations at Indian Creek
12/5                Breakfast and Learn Recruiting Presentations to Counselors at Franklin Central HS
12/5                Snack and Learn Recruiting Presentations to Counselors at Beech Grove HS
12/6                Recruitment Presentations at Roncalli
12/6                Johnson County Retired Teacher Association Tour
12/7                Lunch and Learn Recruiting Presentations to Counselors at Southport HS
12/7                Director’s of Guidance Meeting – Johnson County
12/7                Greenwood HS Parent Night
12/8                Prospective Student Open House #1
12/14              Snack and Learn Recruiting Presentations to Counselors at Perry Meridian HS

Marketing/Recruiting

Marketing/Recruiting
Student Services Coordinators are continuing to meet with students who are having issues.  Students with a high rate of attendance issues
are meeting to discuss goals and to work toward better retention.  Breakfast/Lunch/Snack and Learn Sessions were held in November and
December to share next year’s enrollment and general information with all partner school Counselors.Semester grades were shared with
partner schools.

Administration / Student Services Office
Christmas week activities were held for staff before the break including Mr. Preda Head, Secret Santa, Cookie Exchange, Chili Cook-off,
Ugly Sweater Contest and more. Several members of the staff attended the ACTE Conference in Las Vegas.

Supportive Services
The GWEC Program is moving forward with student informational meetings and advisory council meetings. GWEC students turned in their
resumes and community service forms this month and those are being reviewed with student feedback provided. The process continues for
the tracking of dual credits earned from Vincennes University, Ivy Tech and USI. A week of skyward training was held electronically and
several staff members took advantage of the training.


